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The Dalecarlian 
Newsletter Volunteers  
THANK YOU to our volunteers that are so faithful in com-
ing and assembling the newsletter.  It only takes an hour 
to assemble, however there is also a lot of socializing as 
well. Last month’s volunteers were:  Shirley and Norm 
Lotz, Evelyn Emigh, Marilyn Souther, Karen and Bill Al-
len,Carol Jensen, Martha Coakley and Jack Hawkins.  
We normally meet at the POA building the first Wednes-

day of the month at 8 am  
 

GFWC Lake Dalecarlia Woman’s Club Schol-
arship Bake Sale  
The GFWC Lake Dalecarlia Woman’s Club is holding 
their annual Scholarship Bake Sale Saturday May 11 
from 8am -10am at the POA Building (4665 Main St). 
We will also be located at Evergreen Park in Lowell 
across from the Lowell Public Library, 15050 E. Com-
mercial Ave.)  from  9am until we sell out. There will 
be delicious homemade goodies from cakes to bread. 
Children can also come with an adult and decorate a 
cookie to take home. To sweeten the offer, the Lowell 
Garden Club is also having their Mother’s Day plant sale 
at this location. The Woman’s Club uses the money to 
offer a scholarship to a Lowell High School Senior every 

year. Call 219-690-1076 for more information. 

 
2013 Watercraft Applications 
All previously registered watercraft applications have 
been mailed.  Please make sure you have read the 
rules and regulations document that was enclosed. In 
the event you are registering newly acquired watercraft, it 
will take time to verify the horsepower per rules and regu-
lations. Blank watercraft applications can either be 
downloaded from the Lake Dale website http://
www.lakedalecarlia.org/  or picked up from the box lo-

cated at the entrance of the POA Building. 
If you want additional information, please send an email 
to Watercraft@lakedalecarlia.org and it will be responded 
to.  

Lake Dale Community Garage Sale Thurs-
day, June 13, 2013 
Our Lake Dale Community Garage Sale will be held on 
Thursday, June 13, 2013. Start saving your precious 
items and contact either Kelly Steuer or Martha Coakley.  
The cost will once again be $5.00 to participate.  This will 
cover the cost of all the signage and newspapers ads. 
  

NEWS 

Watercraft Documents 
For members that had their watercraft registered in 
2012, you should have received all the renewal appli-
cations in the mail.  Also, please go to the Lake Dale-
carlia website, Lakedalecarlig.org and you can 
download additional documents as needed.  We also 
have an email in place for additional questions  Wa-
tercraft@lakedalecarlia.org.   Joe Lau and Carl Elton 
have volunteered to head up the Boat Safety Commit-
tee, and will be able to communicate via the water-
craft email account.  

 
Wood Needed! Lake Dale Trails 
With the all the rain recently, our volunteers will be 
constructing some wooden walkways in some areas, 
so the watershed area can remain intact and the trails 
can still be used.  If anyone has left over treated 
wood, please call Don Stone and he will make ar-
rangements to pick it up.  We are hoping that we can 
get enough donated wood so we can keep expenses 

down.  Don’s number is:  690-1751.   

 
Lake Dale Trails Update 
With the different seasons, comes changes in our 
trails, thus this will always be a “work in progress”.  
Two weeks ago Coco arranged to have 450 plants 
donated from Lowes.  They were all planted in one 
day by 5 adults and a 6 year old! The goal was to get 
them planted prior to the forecast rain and did we 
ever get the rain!  So, at the present time, we are 
dealing with water in some areas of the trails.  Since 
this is a natural water shed area, attempts are being 
made to be able to use the trails and not disturb the 
area. Thanks to Don Stone, Dennis Lee, Bill Allen 
and our Environmental Leader Coco Venturin for all 
their hard work. It is tremendous teamwork and our 

community is very appreciative.  

 
Beaches 
As we start the swimming season, if would be great if 
everyone would cooperate and try to either keep the 
garbage at a minimum at the beaches or remove the 
garbage if the cans are full.  Thanks for your coopera-

tion! 
 

http://www.lakedalecarlia.org/
http://www.lakedalecarlia.org/
mailto:Watercraft@lakedalecarlia.org
mailto:Watercraft@lakedalecarlia.org
mailto:Watercraft@lakedalecarlia.org
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LDPOA Membership Meeting Minutes  March 2013 

The Dalecarlian 

The meeting of the Lake Dalecarlia Prop-
erty Owners Association was held on April 
15, 2013. The meeting was called to order at 
7:30 p.m. by President Martha Coakley The 
board members: Mark Torphy, Kelly Steuer, 
Jim Jacobsen, Tim Hutfilz, Meridith Wells, 
Tove Roe, Victor Emigh, Jack Hawkins, Laurie 
Lau, and Don Stone, HH plus 16 general 
members were in attendance. Kelly amended 
the March 18th Minutes to reflect that propos-
als 4, 5, 6 and 7 will NOT be moving forward. 
On a motion made by Don and seconded by 
Tim, the Minutes of the March 18, 2013 were 

approved.  

Treasurer’s Report The February Treasurer’s 
Report indicated the Total Income was 
$10,530, with Total Expenses noted as  
$6760.01 with an Ending Balance of 
$130,738.90.  Mark made a motion to accept 
February Budget, Tim Seconded, motion car-
ried.  The Total Income for the month of March 
was $7,657.08, with Total Expenses noted as 
$6,760.10 and Ending Balance of $131,635.97 
Victor made a motion to accept March Treas-
urer’s Report and Tove seconded. Motion 
carried. Out of 566 Assessments, 494 have 

been paid to date.  
General Maintenance:  Community Clean Up 
Day will be held Saturday, April 20th.Ballasts 
will have to be replaced in some of the ceiling 
fixtures in the POA Building.  Tim will take care 
of that as well as also looking into options for 
lighting in front of building. Need to clean gut-
ters, cork board for community use.  Flag 
needs repairing. Merry go round-asking at 
South Lakeview Drive beach will be removed.  
We will ask Austgen Construction to remove it 
during which time they are also completing 

rehab of the Island.   
Lake Dale Trails.  At the present time, due to 
a tremendous amount of rain, we have some 
swampy areas.  This will always be a “work in 
progress” as seasons change. Two weeks ago 
Coco arranged to have 450 plants donated 
from Lowes.  They were all planted in one day 
by Coco, Dennis, Bob, Martha, her daughter 
and her six year old granddaughter. Everyone 
felt a huge amount of gratification upon getting 
them all planted. The goal was to get them in 
the ground before the rain came…WOW have 
we ever had the rain! Martha thanked Kathy 
and Patrick Rompala for working very hard in 
cleaning up the Island Drive shoreline. Be-
sides clearing the area, Pat also put some 
reflective signs along the road.  In past years 
this has been very dangerous due to the foli-
age along the road.  The next step is to look 

into the POA outlot that runs parallel to the 
Island Drive entrance. Once again we are 
reminded of the wonderful volunteerism at 

Lake Dale.  
Island Renovation: Will continue as soon 

as we can lower the lake again.  
Boating Season Report: Obviously boating 
season will be somewhat held up until the 
Island renovation is complete.  Please either 
call Carl Elton or Joe Lau.  They can also be 
c o n t a c t e d  a t  W a t e r -
craft@Lakedalecarlia.org.Tove reported on 
the meeting held by the Section Reps. If 
some sections feel they want some type of 
Neighborhood Watch signage, please con-
tact Tove. Also the Section Reps want to 
have another “Meet and Greet” night. More 

information at a later date.  
Newsletter articles are due to Vivian by 
Monday, April 25th with newsletter assem-
bly on Wednesday, May 1st at POA Building 

starting at 8 am.  
Proposed By Laws/Rules Proposed 
Changes/Additions Article XI  Section 
1 The Vice-President shall assume the of-
fice of President in the event of the resigna-
tion, dismissal or death of the President.  
Upon assuming the office of President, he/
she shall call for an election to fill the office 
of Vice President by establishing a slate and 
holding an election at the next General 
Membership Voting Meeting. Article IV Sec-

tions 5 and 6 shall apply.  
Article XI Section 2 In the event of the resig-
nation, dismissal or death of any officer of 
the Board, the President shall appoint a 
member pro-tem and hold election for the 
position at the next regularly scheduled 
General Membership Voting Meeting as 
under Article XI Section 1. This does not 
apply to other Board members. (see Article 
VII, Section 2). Schedule of Fines   Section 
A – Watercraft Operating Requirements and 
Restrictions” of the Watercraft Safety Rules 
and Regulations” 1st offense $50.00, 2nd 

Offense $100, 3rd + Offenses $200.  
Discussion took place with members of the 
community voicing their opinions relative to 
the proposed rules/fee being voted on at the 
May meeting. Discussion also took place 
relative to Community Clean Up Day and 
the amount of supplies needed, rail fencing, 
replace window, cleaning the POA grounds 
and along road side, etc.  Tim will pick up 
the necessary fence rails and have them at 
the POA building. It was suggested that we 
hold the dedication of “Bright Beach” over 

the Memorial Day Weekend.  More info to 

follow.   
Also announced the Community Garage 
Sale will be held on Thursday, June 13th.   
Geane Anderson stated that the Women’s 
Club will once again be serving lunch to the 
community workers on April 20th.  Also, Olga 
Claesson volunteered to pick up the donuts 
from Caseys.  Martha stated that she had 
once again been able to get donate gift 
cards from Caseys for the purchase of 

donuts on Community Clean Up Day. 
A motion to adjourn the meeting was 
made by Laurie at 8:20 pm and seconded 
by Jim.  Motioned carried. 

 
Proposed By Laws/Rules/
Schedule of Fines 
Article XI  Section 1 The Vice-President shall 

assume the office of President in the event 

of the resignation, dismissal or death of the 

President.  Upon assuming the office of 

President, he/she shall call for an election to 

fill the office of Vice President by establish-

ing a slate and holding an election at the 

next General Membership Voting Meeting. 

Article IV Sections 5 and 6 shall apply. Arti-

cle XI Section 2 In the event of the resigna-

tion, dismissal or death of any officer of the 

Board, the President shall appoint a member 

pro-tem and hold election for the position at 

the next regularly scheduled General Mem-

bership Voting Meeting as under Article XI 

Section 1. This does not apply to other 

Board members (see Article VII, Section 2). 

Schedule of Fines   Section A – Watercraft 

Operating Requirements and Restrictions” of 

the Watercraft Safety Rules and Regula-

tions” 1st offense $50.00, 2nd Offense $100, 

3rd + Offenses $200.  
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REGULAR MEETING Held at the Lake Dalecarlia Property Owner’s 
association building, 4665 Main Street, Lowell, IN 
CALL TO ORDER 
The regular monthly meeting was called to order at approximately 7:30, by 
Pledge to the Flag Quorum Roll Call  Stanley Lee, Ward I  XDavid An-
dersen, Ward II  XJudy Wolff, Ward III   XHerb Steuer, Ward IV XJim 
Teske, Ward V Geane Anderson, Ward VI XVirginia Feyes, Ward VII  
XCarol White, Clerk/Treasurer  XNicole Walkowiak, Dist. Mgr. XPeggy Jo 

Stamper, Attorney XWanda DeBold, Crew Chief James Maurer, Engineer 
LIST OF ITEMS IN TRUSTEE’S FOLDERS 
Appropriation Report 
Revenue Report  
Fund Report 
Budget Status YTD 
List of Claims to be paid in April 
MAINTENANCE REPORT (Wanda DeBold, Crew Chief) 
PM Schedule (from JM) – has been received and maintenance has made 

sure to include everything 
Catwalk around holding tank (from JM) – still waiting 
Painting of water line (waiting on bid) – still waiting 
New style of gate at ras (from JM) – still waiting 
Blower at TP – the new blower is not functioning properly.  Nicole has 
found a repair company in Illinois and Wanda will remove the blower from 
the plant and we will ship it to the repair company for an estimate.  Wanda 
stated that she may be at fault for the blower as it is different than the 

other 2 and there are 2 oil chambers. 
New flow meter at TP – new flow meter has been installed and is function-

ing properly. 
SECRETARIAL REPORT (Nicole Walkowiak, District Manager) 
March 11, 2013 MeetingMotion by Virginia Feyes to accept the Minutes of 
the March 11, 2013 MeetingSecond by Judith Wolff.  Questions or correc-

tions?  No.  Motion Approved. 
FINANCIAL REPORTS  
March financial reports  Motion by David Andersen to approve the finan-
cial reports for March 2013.Second by Virginia Feyes.  Questions or cor-
rections?  No.  Motion Approved.Motion by Herb Steuer to approve all 
claims presented to be paid in April  2013Second by Virginia Feyes.  
Questions or corrections?  Yes.  Herb asked about the bill from Haas & 
Associates.  Nicole read the bill to the board.  No further questions regard-

ing the bill.  Further Questions or corrections?  No.  Motion Approved. 
OLD BUSINESS 
NEW BUSINESS 
Request to approach the Board – Dean Dewes, Dewes Excavating Dean 
Dewes approached the board regarding the storage unit building and the 
house that is owned by the Michiels family on Mount Street (just south of 
Main Street).  Dean has been working with them to repair their septic field.  
He stated that at some point in the future they may want to connect to the 
District’s sanitary sewer system.  He indicated that in his current repairs, 
he would like to use a tank that the District uses, so it might lower the 
future cost of tying in.  The board stated that anything that he does up until 
the point that they are applying for the tap permit, does not concern the 
District.  Nicole stated that if Dean calls the office, she will give him the 
information regarding the tanks that we order.  It was also noted that if the 
Michiels decide to connect, that the District will have to inspect the tank, 
as Dewes will be modifying it for the current use.  The board stated that 
just because they purchase the same tank that we use, that it may or may 
notl be acceptable to the District at a later time, depending on the modifi-

cations that are made.   

Nicole also stated that there are currently 6 open tap approvals avail-

able. Dean Dewes thanked the board for their time and consideration. 
OPEN DISCUSSION/PUBLIC COMMENT 
ADJOURN 

Motion to adjourn by Virginia Feyes Second by Judith Wolff 
EXECUTIVE SESSION (8:30-8:45) 
Discuss pending litigation (pursuant to Indiana Code 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)

(2)(B)) 
Next regular scheduled monthly meeting is Monday, April 8, 2013 
at 7:30 pm at the Lake Dalecarlia Property Owner’s Association 
building  
 

Watercraft Documents 
For members that had their watercraft registered in 2012, you should 
have received all the renewal applications in the mail.  Also, please go 
to the Lake Dalecarlia website, Lakedalecarlig.org and you can 
download additional documents as needed.  We also have an email in 
place for additional questions  Watercraft@lakedalecarlia.org.   Joe 
Lau and Carl Elton have volunteered to head up the Boat Safety Com-
mittee, and will be able to communicate via the watercraft email ac-
count.  

Island Rehab   
Because of the huge amount of rain, construction was held up.  

Please Note:  We HAVE to complete the renovation of the island 

at this time, therefore the lake will have to be lowered again and 

as soon as the contractor can get his equipment back on the 

island, we will finish the project.  We ask that everyone be pa-

tient, primarily all our boaters who are anxious to get back on the 

water again!  Since we have NO control over the weather, we now 

hope we can have a dry spell so the project can be finished!  

THANK YOU for your patience in advance! 

The Lake County water quality testing will start around Memorial 

Day.  A reminder, the water quality reports will once again be posted 
after Memorial Day.  The website is:  https://extranet.idem.in.gov/

beachguard. 

 
Boat/Safety Patrol 
Carl and Joe will be holding an organizational meeting for the 2013 
Boat Safety Patrol.  Please call them if you would like to volunteer for 
this very important committee. By having a viable Boat Safety Patrol, 
we have the opportunity to have a truly safe boating season.  Carl and 
Joe can be contacted via the Watercraft@Lakedalecarlia.org or con-
tacting them by the phone numbers as listed in the directory in the 

newsletter and you will be notified of the date and time. 
 

“Bright Beach” Dedication Memorial Day 
The Board unanimously voted to name the Beach on North Lakeview 

Drive after long time volunteer Larry Bright.  Larry passed away last 

Fall and he and his wife Sherry spent countless hours caring for the 

beach.  We will be holding a dedication event to honor Larry and all 

he brought to the POA by installing a sign declaring it as “Bright 

Beach”.  The dedication will take place on Memorial Day, Monday 

May 27th at 11 am. Come by boat or car!   

LDRWD Meeting Minutes April 8, 2013 

mailto:Watercraft@lakedalecarlia.org
https://extranet.idem.in.gov/beachguard
https://extranet.idem.in.gov/beachguard
mailto:Watercraft@Lakedalecarlia.org


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Planning Pier or Shoreline Work If you are planning shoreline work (seawall, glacial stone, rip-rap, etc.), a new or renovated pier, a wa-

terfront deck or any work at or near the shoreline of your property you may be required to complete a construction application and obtain County 
and/or US Army Corp of Engineers permits. For details on the specific construction regulations and the approvals required for your project, pick-up 
a copy of the revised “LDPOA Construction Regulations and Application” from the info box outside of the Community building or download from 
the Community web-site www.lakedalecarlia.org. Failure to obtain all of the necessary approvals and permits BEFORE commencing work on your 

project will result in fines from the LDPOA, County and USACE. 
 

Community Clean Up Day 2013 
What a beautiful day we had for our annual Clean Up Day.  Although it was a bit brisk at first, it was the first day that we woke up to clear blue 
skies and sunshine after having endured many days of rain and high winds!  Everyone worked so hard in different areas of the community and 
many things tasks were taken care of.  To all that helped, it is a very positive sign that we as a community can truly work together for the benefit of 
EVERYONE!  The ditches were cleared of debris, windows replacement, fencing repaired, gutters cleaned, downspouts put in proper position, 
and garbage picked up throughout the entire community!  A special thank you goes to Olga Claesson for picking up the donuts at a very early 
hour (this after having had heart surgery 3 weeks ago). The following volunteers signed in:  Tove Roe, Shelly Davidson, Marilyn and Gene 
Souther, Julie Kreuz, Vivian and Victor Emigh, Dorothy Grauer, Zachary Peifer, Erik Roe, Bonnie Hull, Martha Coakley, Mark Torphy, Geane 
Anderson, Devyn and Elyse Duerig, Barb and Don Stone, Martha Coakley, Olga Claesson, Ginny Feyes, Vincent Howard, Mike Duerig, Sharon 
and Les Percy, Alane Walk, Shirley Lotz, Virginia Dobrzeniecki, Herb Steuer and Carol Grady. THANK YOU EVERYONE!  (Apologies if we 

missed anyone). 

 
Community Clean Up Day Luncheon 
Words cannot express the thanks that go out to our Lake Dalecarlia Women’s Club.  Although they are few in number, the amount of the work 
they put into supporting our community is invaluable.  They prepared the wonderful luncheon for the many volunteers working on clean up day.  
There was certainly no shortage of food and it was absolutely delicious.  The Ladies that brought all the delicious food were:  Shelly Davidson, 

Geane Anderson, Ginny Feyes, Sharon Percy, Alane walk, Shirley Lotz, Carol Grady, and Virginia Dobrzeniecki. Thank You Ladies!   
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Pizza Hut Night is Wednesday, May 8, 2013. Please 
bring the coupon below and the LDVFD receives 20% of 

your total bill.  
Thank you for your continued support. 

Present this voucher with your check 
and Pizza Hut will donate 20% of the To-
tal Check to Lake Dale Fire Department. 

Advertise Here! 
Consider advertising your business with us! We offer 
reasonable rates, flexible contract terms and printed 
circulation to nearly 650 homes. For more information, 
call 219.696.0771. Leave your name, phone and reason 

for your call.  
You may email us at poaboard@lakedalecarlia.org 

subject Newsletter Ad. 

http://www.lakedalecarlia.org/
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Lake Dalecarlia Volunteer Fire Department 
Lake Dale Community Loses A Great One: On behalf of Chief Ryan Kennedy and the entire Lake Dale Volunteer Fire Department, we wish to 
offer our condolences to the family of Lisa Woodke who lived here at the lake.  We got to know and love Lisa’s smile and positive attitude and 
her love of the Wizard of Oz.  She and her husband Mark proudly showed us her large collection of memorabilia from Oz.  Lisa often joked with 
us about being in the Land of Oz. We also thank Mark for his generous contribution to his Fire Department that will enable us to keep helping 

others. Lisa, you will be missed.  Thanks for the opportunity to serve you and for the memories.  

 

GFWC Lake Dalecarlia Woman’s Club– April 23, 2013  The April meeting of the GFWC Lake Dalecarlia Woman’s Club took place 

at the home of Geane Anderson. The regular meeting was replaced this month with a working meeting. Club members gathered to assemble 
envelopes with information on the clubs “Brighten the Night” Fundraiser to be mailed to the Lake Dalecarlia residents. The yearly mailing raises 
funds to be used to pay for streetlights that light the way at 10 intersections around the Lake Dalecarlia area. This year around 2000 enveloped 
were readied to be sent. Keep an eye on your mailbox for additional information. While working the group discussed the success of the Spring 
Clean-up efforts, area residents turned out on Saturday morning April 20th to spruce up the Lake Dalecarlia area. The ladies of the GFWC Lake 
Dalecarlia Woman’s Club did their part by providing lunch for the 25+  people who showed up to volunteer their time. I would also like to thank 
Shirley Lotz and Olga Claesson who also pitched in and contributed with the meal. While not as many residents turned out this year as last year 
probably due to the weather those that did help really did a great job!  In addition to feeding the group, many of the members pitched in to help. 
A good time was had by everyone who helped either pick up trash along the area roads or helped do numerous projects around the POA 
grounds. Good job everyone!  Also in the works is planning for the Scholarship Bake Sale. The annual Scholarship Bake Sale will be held Satur-
day morning at 2 locations. The POA building will have a variety of home baked items available from 8am- 10am and additionally there will be a 
site at Evergreen Park (across from the Lowell Public Library) in Lowell from 9am -3pm. Proceeds from the Bake Sale go to fund a scholar-
ship for a Lowell High School Senior. With all their business concluded the group took a well deserved break to have refreshments. The next 

meeting will be May 8th. If you would like to join us contact either Shelley (696-3781) or Geane (696-4371) for the meeting location. 

 
Section Reps/Boundaries Just a reminder to all: Section Reps sit on the board to represent you and your section, specifically.  For those 

who might be new to our area the section reps are:  SECTION ONE; Don Stone, SECTION TWO; Judy Wolff, SECTION THREE; Laurie Lau, 
SECTION FOUR; Jack Hawkins, and SECTION FIVE; Victor Emigh, SECTION SIX: Tove Roe. Please know they want to help and assist you in 
anyway. If you have comments please feel free to share with them and they in turn will bring it to the board.  All Section Reps and their tele-
phone numbers are indicated on the last page of the newsletter. The section boundary information is posted in the glass case at the POA Build-

ing and can also be found at the Lake Dalecarlia website (http://lakedalecarlia.org/web/pdf/section_boundaries.pdf).  
 

Additional Recreation Area It has been suggested that a sand volleyball court be put in place next to the pavilion behind the POA Build-

ing.  If we get enough response to this proposal, please let your Section Rep know.  This might be an area that would be of interest to our high 

school age students to get a volley ball league together. This would also be great for adults that would still like a good game of volleyball.  
 

Idle Speed Only 
A reminder to please maintain idle speed in all channels and bays at ALL times.  After 7 pm, please maintain idle speed only on all areas of the 

lake.  Thanks so much for your cooperation 

 
2013 Fishing Derby 
(Look for information in future Newsletters) 
 

2013 RailCats Game 
(Look for information in future Newsletters) 
 

 
 
 

 

http://lakedalecarlia.org/web/pdf/section_boundaries.pdf
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Paper Recycling Community Building 

Available for Parties/Events 

Did you know the POA Community 
Building is available to rent for your next 
event or party? We offer reasonable rates 
with discounts for Dalecarlia property 
owners, seating for 100, a partial kitchen, 
plenty of parking and an adjacent picnic/
playground area. For more information, 
call Alane@219.696.6014. Leave your 
name, number and reason for your call. 
You may also emai l us at : 
poaboard@lakedalecarlia.org subject: Hall 
Rental. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Ronnie Hammond 6th 
Debbie Hammond 7th 
Vicki Hammond 7th 
Joe Coakley 15th 

Marcus Torphy 23rd 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remember those magazines, phone 
books, paper backs or any other paper 
products tucked away? They need to 
go!! RECYCLE them! Recycling bins can 
be found in the upper lot at the Commu-
nity Building. Please put paper products 
only in the bins. We do not want plastic 
bags or other materials placed in the 
bins. PLEASE DO NOT PUT CARD-
BOARD IN THE PAPER RECYCLING 
DUMPSTER! 

Aluminum Can Recycling 
 
Aluminum Can Recycling continues by the 
GFWC Lake Dalecarlia Woman’s Club.  Drop 
off cans at the home of Barbara Stone, 961 N 
Lake View Drive, Geane Anderson, 221 Island 
Drive, or Ginny Feyes, 5609 W 154 Court in the 
Fairways.  The money collected is divided 
equally to the Lake Dalecarlia Volunteer Fire 
Department, and Riley Children’s Hospital in 
Indianapolis.  This volunteer project is a suc-
cess because of community support.  Thank 

you! 

Birthdays and Anniversaries 
Do you want to know how the above birthdays 
and anniversaries are appearing in the newslet-
ter? Simply email Newsletter@lakedalecarlia.org 
and we will add your special day to the newslet-
ter as well. No email? No problem! Call 
219.696.0771 and leave a message! Please 
leave the name and birthday to be published and 

be sure to spell your name so we have it right! 

Community Ads 
For Sale: Waterfront lot located at 661 S. Lake View Drive. Buildable lot right on 

the water, must see! Contact Stan at 219.801.6389 or 708.891.1876 for more infor-

mation or to MAKE AN OFFER! 

Sale: The Northwest Indiana Hosta Society is holding their annual Plant Sale and 

Hosta Auction on May 19th at the Fine Arts Building, Lake County Fair Grounds in 
Crown Point.  Doors will open at noon with the auction starting at 1 pm.  All are in-
vited to attend this wonderful sale/auction.  A great time to grab beautiful plants at 

reasonable prices!  Call 219-690-1076 for more information. 

Mother’s Day Treat 
Ricardo’s will offer all Mothers an entrée at half price as well as a complimentary 
dessert on Mother’s Day.  They will also be serving some “special” Mother’s Day 
drinks.  It is time to start a new tradition to honor our Mothers!  Please call 696-0700 
for reservations!   

St Matthias Garage Sale  
Many people in our community enjoy taking part in the huge Garage Sale that St 
Matthias in Crown Point has twice a year.  Please note the next St Matthias Garage 
Sale will be on Thursday, May 23rd from 8:30 am to 6 pm, and Friday, May 24th from 
8:30 am to 1 pm.  Anyone that would like to donate to the Garage Sale can drop 
items off at the church from May 16th to May 20th from 9:00 am – 6 :00 pm daily. 

Got Stuff/Junk? 
Has anyone had a chance to check out the “stuff” around your homes?  Please con-

tinue to clean up the areas of which “you” have control.  Thanks! 

Get Well Wishes 
Our Lake Dale Community extends most sincere Get Well Wishes to Terry Stoner.  
Terry had a stroke recently and is presently in St Anthony’s Hospital.  We are sure 
many of Terry’s friends will want to send cards to her. Terry Stoner worked tirelessly 
on behalf of our community getting sewers and we owe her a huge amount of grati-
tude!  We look forward to seeing you around our community very soon. Our prayers 

are with you Terry!   

Condolence 
The POA community sends its condolences to Elmer Glade and his family upon the 
recent death of his wife Louise. Our thoughts and prayers also go Tim Hulflitz upon 
the death of his grandmother and The Emigh Family upon the death of their grand-

father. 
 

Lake Dale Fire Department Auxiliary 
Reflective address signs are available for 
$15.00 including delivery. The signs help the 
fire department find your home in an 
emergency. Contact the LDVFD for information 

and details. 



 

The Dalecarlian 

Registration/Change of Address Form 
If you are new to the community or need to update your address information, please fill out the form 
below detach and send to Lake Dalecarlia Property Owners Association, PO Box 116, Lowell, IN 
46356. Or fill the form out online: http://www.lakedalecarlia.org/web/contact.html. Please help us 
keep our records up to date so we can keep you informed. Thank you! LDPOA 
 
Last Name:  _________________________ First Name:  _________________________________  
Lake Address: _______________________ City:  _______________________________________  
___________________________________  
 
Mailing Address:  _________________________________________________________________  
_______________________________________________________________________________  
 
Phone:  ____________________________ email address:  _______________________________  
 
Check one: Renter   Owner                      I am a new resident          
 
Check one: I have moved from the lake       Please correct/update my info  

  

 

 

 

Published monthly by the Lake Dalecarlia Prop-

erty Owners Association, Inc. 
newsletter@lakedalcarlia.org 

 
Editor ........................................... Vivian Emigh 
 .................................................... 219.690.3588 
Advertising .................................. Vivian Emigh 
 .................................................... 219.690.3588 
Personal ads: $5.00/mo. 
 
LDPOA Board of Directors 2012-13 

 
President: Martha Coakley          219.696.6207 
V. President: Tim Hutfilz              219.690.3030 
Secretary:                       
Treasurer: Meridith Wells             219.552.4186 
Trustees:   Mark Torphy    708.418.0061 
 Jim Jacobsen  219.365.7292

 Kelly Steuer      219.696.7545 
Section Reps 

1 Don Stone 219.690.1751 
2 Judy Wolff 219.696.0423 
3 Laurie Lau 219.696.3539 
4 Jack Hawkins 219.696.0800 
5 Victor Emigh 219.690.3588 
6 Tove Roe 773.617.9746 
 
Committees 

Beach and Park Jack Hawkins 
Building Mgmt. Alane Walk 
Dam Supervisor Mike Mucha 
General Maintenance Tim Hutfilz 
Hall Rental Alane Walk 
LDRP Geane Anderson 
Lake Improvement/Outlot Jack Hawkins  
 Tove Roe 
Membership Geane Anderson 
Newsletter Vivian Emigh 

Section Rep Tove Roe 
Website Meridith Wells

 webmaster@lakedalecarlia.org 
Administrative Assistant Ginny Feyes 
 

POA Information 
Meeting information 
3rd Monday of every month at 7:30. No De-
cember meeting. Meeting agendas available in 
the information box at the community building. 
The building is located between the dam and 
the spillway at the south end of the lake on Main 
Street. Please use the front entrance off of Main 
Street for meetings. Meeting Minutes are posted 
monthly in the Newsletter as well as on the 

District Website www.lakedalecarlia.org. 
 
Watercraft Information: 
Watercraft@lakedalecarlia.org  

Registration:     Joe Lau & Carl Elton     
Boat Safety:          Joe Lau & Carl Elton    
          

Hall Rental 

Information: 219.696.6014    Alane Walk 
Leave a message if no answer that includes 

your name &  return number. 
 
Other Information 
Information not published here, can be found on 
the website (www.lakedalecarlia.org) or posted 

on the bulletin board outside the POA building. 
 
Application Information 
Applications and regulations for watercraft, pier, 
seawall or waterfront deck repairs can be found 
on our website (www.lakedalecarlia.org) or 
posted on the bulletin board outside the POA 

building. 

Mail Forwarding 
To forward the Newsletter, contact the POA via 
phoning: 219.696.0771 or emailing at:  
poaboard@lakedalecarlia.org. Leave your name, 
current address, new temporary address and 

end date for forwarding. 
 
LDRWD information 

District Manager Nicole Walkowiak 
 - Phone   219.696.4035 
Vice President Stan Lee 
Phone 219.696.2148 
Email: ldrwd@lakedalecarlia.org 
 
Meetings are held on the 2nd Monday of every 
month at the Community building at 7:30 PM; 
with special meetings by announcement through-

out the year as needed. 
 
Meeting Minutes are published in the Newsletter 
a n d  p o s t e d  o n  t h e  w e b s i t e 

www.lakedalecarlia.org for download. 
 
Receive the Newsletter in Your Email 
complete the online form to receive the newslet-

ter in your email box: 
 

h t t p : / / w w w . l a k e d a l e c a r l i a . o r g /
submitemail.html 
 
You will receive a test email to ensure the infor-
mation submitted is accurate and you actually 
signed up, then monthly thereafter, you will re-

ceive the Dalecarlian in your email inbox! 
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 We’re
 on th

e web!! 

www.la
kedalecarlia

.org 
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U.S. Postage 

PAID 
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LDPOA 
PO Box 116 
Lowell, IN 46356 
 
 

Return Service Requested 

Date Day Event Time Location 

5.1 Wednesday Newsletter Assembly 8:00 AM Community Building 

5.11 Saturday GFWC Lake Dalecarlia Woman’s Club Bake Sale 8:00-10:00 AM Community Building 

5.13 Monday LDRWD Meeting 7:30 PM Community Building 

5.14 Tuesday GFWC Lake Dalecarlia Woman’s Club 7:30 PM Call Shelley@696-3781 for location 

5.15 Wednesday Fairways Meeting 7:30 PM Call 690-1076 for location 

5.20 Monday LDPOA Meeting 7:30 PM Community Building 

5.27 Monday Bright Beach Dedication Memorial Day 11:00 AM Beach on North Lakeview Drive 

5.27 Monday Newsletter Submission Deadline   

6.5 Wednesday Newsletter Assembly 8:00 AM Community Building 

6.13 Thursday Lake Dalecarlia Community Garage Sale 9:00-1:00 Lake Dalecarlia Community 

Calendar of Events 


